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Stephen Hoffman

From: Peter Lanigan <peter.nancy.lanigan@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 6:17 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Re: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors, IRRC #:3324, Agency #: 16A; ID#: 4953

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
IRRC:  
 
I am writing to you concerning the registration of Naturopathic Doctors(ND) in Pennsylvania. My family has 
been using an ND  for over 30 years for various ailments we have encountered. Personally our ND  has helped 
me with my diet, blood pressure, leg cramps, and recently COVID 19 recovery.  
 
Having an ND as a very knowledgeable, caring, medical resource has been a great help and comfort to my 
family over the years in reducing the symptoms and the duration of many ailments. Including ear infections, 
croup, pneumonia, and Lyme disease symptoms.  
 
I feel it is very important that we as medical consumers have the option to have ND's provide alternative natural 
remedies.  Registration will provide consumers with confidence that the ND's providing the care will be 
educated, knowledgeable, and trained to recommend treatments to the public. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Peter Lanigan 
West Brandywine, Chester County PA 


